The Bill Foxen Memorial Foundation

November 3, 2010

Kevin and Gloria Bordeman
Chris and Doreen Tuohy
Jeff and Cathy Russo
Denise Foxen

Mr. James Metzger The Whitmore Group, LTD. 370 Old Country Road Garden City, NY 11530

Dear James:

The First Annual Bill Foxen Memorial Foundation Golf and Tennis Outing was an overwhelming success thanks to your generosity and support. This wonderful event honoring the memory and life of Bill could not have happened without you.

Your generosity enabled the Foundation to contribute to the purchase of a lifeboat to be donated to the Jones Beach State Park in Bill's memory. It also enabled us to provide two Cold Spring Harbor High School Seniors each with a Scholarship that was presented at the Senior Awards Ceremony. Bill's memory will stay alive in the hearts of many thanks to you.

Once again, thank you for keeping Bill's spirit, love of life, and enthusiasm alive.

Gratefully,

The Bill Foxen Memorial Foundation

Denice Foxen